COVID 19

Due to Government restrictions our restaurant and bar are currently closed until further notice.

Take Away Meals

We are currently able to provide plated meals for collection (delivery not currently available).

Mon, Wed & Fri 

12.00 – 2.00 pm

Sunday 


12.00 – 3.00 pm

You bring a plate and something for your gravy and we provide one of our home made meals.  We are unable to supply plates or containers.
Precautions

If you are feeling unwell please DO NOT COME IN.

Whilst paying for and collecting meals please keep your distance from other customers and staff.
If necessary, we will restrict numbers entering the premises at any one time, to avoid the risk of infection.
No toilet facilities are available.
